
Report on Rotary Club's Walkathon "Walk for Life 2023" 

Date: November 26, 2023 

Venue: St. Ursula School Ground 

The Rotary Club organized a highly successful Walkathon named "Walk for Life 2023" at the 

St. Ursula School Ground on Sunday, November 26, 2023. The event commenced at 6:30 am 

and witnessed an enthusiastic participation of 6,000 individuals from various walks of life. 

Notably, among the participants were the MBBS 1st Year Students of the 2023-24 batch, 

adding an essence of health awareness and community involvement.Upon completion of the 

walk, a compelling skit was performed by the MBBS 1st Year Students on the stage. The skit 

was intricately woven around the theme of organ donation, aiming to raise awareness and 

promote the noble cause of donating organs. The skit was followed by an impactful initiative 

where 26 individuals pledged to donate their organs. This significant step towards organ 

donation. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


